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Dear Coyote Creek Families,

Welcome Back from Spring Break!

We hope you and your family had a wonderful and refreshing spring
break! As we jump back into the school routine, we’re excited for all the
learning, growth, and fun that the rest of the school year will bring.
Thank you for your continued support—we’re looking forward to a
fantastic finish to the year! We are especially looking forward to the
return of our annual Fun Night at Coyote Creek on May 9th from 3:30-
7:30!

Warm regards,
Ms. Hillen, Ms. Gill, and the Coyote Creek Staff



COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK 

March 31- School reopens, Eid ul Fitr, Indigenous Languages Day,

Transgender Day of Visibility

April 1- Autism Awareness Month, Sikh Heritage Month

April 3 - Division 19 Bird Sanctuary field trip 

April 4 - Hot lunch from Booster Juice 

April 8- Div. 23, 25- Library FT

April 7-11- Literacy Week

April 11 - Wacky hair spirit day

April 12- Passover Begins

April 14- Vaisakhi

April 16-17- Dental Health Presentation 

April 18 - School closed for Good Friday 

April 21- School closed for Easter Monday

April 22- Earth Day

April 23- Division 12 Tynehead Fieldtrip at 11am

April 28- Track Rotations

April 29- Class Photos, Track Rotations

May 2- Non Instructional Day

May 9 - District Band Festival / Coyote Creek Fun Night

May 22 - Welcome to K
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Monday, April 7th  - DROP EVERYTHING AND READ  

Tuesday, April 8th - Buddy Reading 

Wednesday, April 9th - READING UNDER THE STARS
- please send your child with a flashlight if
possible 

Thursday, April 10th - SCHOOL WIDE WRITE: 
Topic: What my School Needs to Know About Me

Friday, April April 11th - Mystery Guest Readers

Literacy Week
We’re excited to share that Literacy Week is coming up next
week! It’s a special time where we’ll be celebrating the joy of
reading with fun activities. We can’t wait to see our students
dive into books and build their love for reading even more. 



On May 9th, we invite families to come play games and enjoy
community in the return of fun fair at Coyote Creek from 3:30-7:30.

Game ticket cards will be posted soon on School Cash Online.

All proceeds go to help the fundraising efforts of our Grade 7
student body.

We thank you for your support!



https://coyotecreekpac.hotlunches.net/
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The lot is reserved for staff only as we have
very limited spots to accommodate all who
work in our school. 

Please refrain from leaving your vehicle
unattended in the drop off and pick up lane.  

Exercise caution when driving near the
school, adhere to posted speed limits, and
follow drop-off/pick-up procedures to ensure
everyone’s safety.

LIMITED PARKING SPOTS

Please refrain from
bringing your pets on

school grounds as it is a
Local bylaw and District
policy. Many people are

afraid of dogs and we
would like to ensure our

playgrounds remain
sanitary for little hands at

recess and lunch.



If you know your child will be away from school, please phone our school at 
604 597 0858 and listen to the prompts (press 1) directing you to leave a message in our
absentee mailbox. 

Alternatively, please email us at coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca at any time throughout the day.

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2025

Additionally, we know mornings are busy times, but our teachers
begin instruction at 8:35 and students who arrive late miss
many wonderful parts of the morning learning routines. 

Students who arrive past 8:45, please report to the office.
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